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!

Families!
of!Sacred!Heart!
you’re!invited!to!
Andrew!Chinn!in!
concert,!supported!by!
your!children!at!Sacred!
Heart!College!Multi!

Purpose!
building,!on!
Monday!April!
11th!at!
7pm.!

Hope to see you all there.
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Dear Parents, 
It’s hard to believe that the term has come to an end. To fit so much into Term One, the break is a 
timely one. Many events occurred over the term including our new Preps starting their school 
journey, Opening School Mass, Information night, Parent/Teacher Interviews, Swimming 
Carnival, First Aid for students, Life Education Van, Caritas Ks, Representative Sport, Easter 
deliveries plus much more. Not forgetting all the learning and teaching along the way as well. Throw in a bomb scare and the 
term has been a very busy one!  The staff appreciates the on-going support and communication between home and school. Term 
Two will soon be upon us with plenty more happening as the year progresses. 
Andrew Chinn- On Monday 11th April, the first day back, our school will be fortunate enough to have a special visitor, Andrew 
Chinn, joining us to work with the children and also lead a concert for the school community that night. Andrew visited our 
school back in 2009 and the students thoroughly enjoyed the workshops and concert. Mrs McInness has outlined details further in 
the newsletter. We hope you can come along on the Monday night and enjoy lots of singing, dancing, colour and fun. 
Final Day- A big thank you to Mrs McInness for co-ordinating the events of 
today. The Easter Liturgy in the morning was a success with the students 
gathering in the Mercy Centre for the Easter Liturgy. The Yr 6’s lead the majority 
of the liturgy. Following the liturgy, the college students joined the primary 
students to walk many, many laps of the track in support of Caritas Ks, followed 
by a sausage sizzle lunch. We thank the students and families for the kind 
donations towards Caritas. Also, a thank you to all the families who made a contribution to our Parents and Friends Easter Raffle 
today. There will be some excited families after the names were drawn during the lunch break.  
School Board- At our recent School Board meeting, the board continues to look at ways to support our children, families and staff 
as we grow each year. Some of the recent developments include looking at future planning and buildings for our students, 
grounds and maintenance including more trees, shade, etc. With the increase in our traffic, safety around entering and exiting the 
entrances to be a focus as the year progresses and with our student learning, staff taking on a project to focus on how we can 
improve reading results across all centres.     
Thanks and best wishes for a safe and relaxing break,  
Dean 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Acknowledgement of Traditional 
Custodians 

Sacred Heart acknowledges the 
traditional custodians of the land on 

which this school is built. We 
commit ourselves to working in 

partnership with Aboriginal people 
for reconciliation and justice. 

 

Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best 

Newsletter Term 1 Week 9  

MINI BLITZ- Week 9 
“Say NO to bullies and don’t 
watch on. Step in if you can, cause 
Bullying is wrong!’ 
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Week Term 2 
   Wed    13th  Thu     14th  Fri       15th   Sat      16th   Sun    17th    

1    Soccer Clinics  
Yrs 1-4 

 

Woods Point 
Visit- 6L 
Parish Mass- 
1/2T & 3H 
Assembly 
2.50pm 
 

  

 Mon   18th  Tue     19th     Wed    20th     Thu      21st    Fri      22nd     Sat     23rd       Sun   24th      
2  Year 4 Camp 

- Great 
Aussie Resort 

Board 
Meeting 
6.00pm 
 

State 
Basketball 
Trials Wang 
2pm-3pm 
(tbc) 
 

* ANZAC Day 
Liturgy- 10am  
* Woods Point 
Visit- 5B 
* Parish Mass- 
3G & 4K 
* Assembly 
2.50pm 

  

 Mon      25th     Tue    26th    Wed    27th   Thu     28th    Fri       29th        Sat      30th       Sun      1st        
3 ANZAC Day   * State Footy 

Trials- Wang 
(tbc) 

* Woods Point 
Visit- 1/2H 
* Parish Mass- 
4W & 4O 
* Assembly 
2.50pm 

  

 Mon       2nd        Tue      3rd       Wed      4th       Thu      5th      Fri         6th Sat        7th       Sun      8th       
4 Book Fair 

begins 
* Regional 
Netball 
Trials- 
Benalla (tbc) 

* Mother’s 
Day Craft 
Stall 

 * Mother’s Day 
Liturgy 10am 
* Woods Point 
Visit- 4K 
* Assembly 
2.50pm     
* Dad’s Night- 
Mercy Centre   

 Mother’s 
Day 
Ascension of 
the Lord 

 Mon       9th     Tue    10th      Wed    11th     Thu     12th      Fri       13th      Sat      14th      Sun    15th      
5 * Regional 

Football Trials 
Benalla (tbc) 

NAPLAN 
Testing 
 

NAPLAN 
Testing 
 

NAPLAN 
Testing 

* Woods Point 
Visit- Prep A 
* Parish Mass- 
6S & Prep S 
* Assembly 
2.50pm 

  

 Mon      16th    Tue    17th     Wed    18th     Thu     19th       Fri      20th        Sat      21st           Sun   22nd         
6   * Board 

Meeting- 6pm 
 

 Woods Point 
Visit- Prep S 
Parish Mass- 6L 
& Prep M 
Assembly 
2.50pm 

 Children’s 
Mass 10am 

 Mon      23rd       Tue    24th      Wed   25th      Thu     26th     Fri       27th       Sat      28th      Sun    29th        
7  Reconciliation 

Parent 
Information 
Evening 
Mercy Centre 
7pm 

National 
Reconciliation 
Week 

Ditto (Prep-3) School Fun Run 
& Cross 
Country 
Woods Point 
Visit- Prep M 
 

  

 

 

ANZAC Day 
Liturgy 
Fri 24th  
10am 
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Religious Education    Meegan McInness 
Caritas Ks 
Thank you to all students for their participation in today's Caritas Ks. It was an amazing sight to see 
nearly 700 students walking around our school with buckets of water. Apart from the opportunity it gave 
for our students to walk in the shoes of those less fortunate it was a great day to share with the whole Sacred Heart 
Community. A big thank you for all the donations of money for Caritas and for entering into the spirit of the day so 
well. Money can be returned early next term. Thank you also to all staff from both schools for their effort today. 
 
Andrew Chinn 
First day back next term we are very lucky to have well known religious singer Andrew Chinn join us for a day of 
workshops and a concert on Monday evening in the MPB at Sacred Heart College. Each class will spend time with 
Andrew during the day and then will be apart of the concert that night. 
We hope to have all children and families join us at the concert. We sing many of Andrew's songs at our masses and 
liturgies and the children love singing his songs. Hope to see you there. 
 
Term One has finished and over the next few days we commemorate and celebrate the death and resurrection of 
Jesus. Please take the time to remember the most important week in our Church year. 
I wish you all the blessings of Easter and hope you have a safe holiday. 
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 
 

Pastoral Wellbeing      Janine Buerckner  
jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 
I’d like to wish all our students and families a holy, safe and happy Easter Holiday and see you all at the beginning of 
the term. Thanks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mixed Adults Basketball 
The mixed adults basketball round robin competition will start up again for 8 weeks in term 2 on a SUNDAY 
night starting Sunday 17th April. Registrations are now open online on the YMBA homepage 
www.foxsportspulse.com  then click on-> Basketball -> Victoria-Country -> Yarrawonga Mulwala Basketball 
Association. Games times will start from 6.00pm on Sunday’s, at the YP-12 ECA centre. Past and new players 
born 1999 or before are most welcome. Each player will be placed in a team to ensure an even competition. 
Spouses/partners may be placed in a team together. Fees are $48.00 for this season plus BVC fee of $39.00 (BVC 
fee covers you for all of 2016-season 2 included) and small foxsportspulse admin fee. Registrations close 
Tuesday 5th April.  See our website for more information. Any enquiries to Damien Oliver 0438 572 120. 

 



Term 1 Week 9                   March 23rd 2016 Page 5 
 

Extend Before and After School Care at Sacred Heart Primary School 

 
VACATION CARE AUTUMN HOLIDAYS      
Yes!  Extend are running a VAC program at Sacred Heart Primary School. 
Our first program will be starting, term 1 Easter holidays 2016. 
 
Tuesday 29th March - Friday 8th April. 
 
Booking are made through the Extend Parent Portal at (extend.com.au) 
 
This week’s activities: 
Monday 21 March: Stained Glass Easter Egg  
Tuesday 22 March: Choc Crackles 
Wednesday 23 March: Bunny Cups   
Thursday 24 March: PUPIL FREE DAY 
Friday 25 March: GOOD FRIDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 
Parent Portal: extend.com.au 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yarrawonga Girl Guides 
Join Girl Guides 

Looking for fun, new adventures, making new 
friends.  Girl guides meet every week during school terms 
at the guide hall on the corner of Hume and McNally St’s 
Yarrawonga. 
Contact for Monday night age 5-8 is Kerry O’Bryan 
0403730069,  Wednesday night 8-14 Chris Grinter 
0427610562 or Cate Febey 0407369431. 
The Guide Hall is available for hire and the contact 
person is Mary Mansfield 5744 3333 
  

CONGRATULATIONS 
Sacred Heart Primary School 
congratulates Jetta Norrish (3H) 
and Skyla Norrish (PM) on the 
arrival of their new 
baby brother Bodhi and a new 
son for Megan and Paul. 
Welcome Bodhi. 
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DINOSAUR SCIENCE 
This week we had a visit from a funny yet very informative paleontologist. With the help of the 
audience he assembled a life sized plesiosaurus and an ancient brachiosaurus, all the while 
engaging the audience and captivating our imagination of a time long ago. Throughout the show 
problems were solved and assumptions made, some are dismissed while others are plausible, even 
probable. The children's interest has been sparked by this performance and if you would like to go 
to the museum over the school holidays there is a Jurassic World exhibition on, which is fabulous. 
19th March till 9th October 

BOOK FAIR 2016 
Please keep the week 
of 2nd-6th May in your 
diaries to enjoy our 
Annual Book Fair here 
at Sacred Heart. 
 

SYMPATHY 
The Sacred Heart Primary School 
community, extend their sympathies to Jack 
Burns (1/2W) and Lily Burns (3G) on 
the passing of their grandfather and Rebecca's 
father. 
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ST - $95.00  

 R
egistrations are now

 open  
 To register your child for Friday N

ight Football, go to the Y
arraw

onga and D
istrict Little League H

om
e P

age 
w

w
w

.foxsportspulse.com
/assoc_page.cgi?assoc=6212. 

O
n the right hand side of this page, there is a text box “M

em
ber A

ccess”. C
lick here. Y

ou w
ill be brought to a 

A
FL Footyw

eb P
age. 

 
• 

To register w
hether you are a new

 m
em

ber or an existing m
em

ber, enter your em
ail address and sim

ply 
follow

 the prom
pts. To m

ake this process easier the login w
ill from

 now
 on be through entering the em

ail 
that you have used previously and the passw

ord you can now
 set yourself.  This w

ill rem
ove the 

confusing com
puter generated usernam

e and passw
ord w

hich has previously been in place. 
• 

If your em
ail address has changed you w

ill need to em
ail rkvodusek@

hotm
ail.com

 to inform
 of new

 
em

ail. (W
hen doing this include nam

e of child and D
O

B
). O

nce updated you can go ahead to register. 
• 

If you are registering to participate in this club for the first tim
e or transitioning from

 A
uskick to Junior 

Football, enter your em
ail address and select “Y

es I’m
 new

”.  Y
ou w

ill receive an em
ail to that em

ail 
address to follow

 the link to set your passw
ord and then follow

 the registration process. Y
ou m

ust have 
turned 7yrs by the 17th A

pril to be eligible for U
8. (N

o E
xceptions) 

• 
O

nce you have gained access to the system
, enter details, com

plete the B
asic Info, E

xtra Info and 
S

um
m

ary and com
plete w

ith paym
ent via C

redit C
ard. 

 U
nder12 (2004>2005) R

ennie, M
ulw

ala and Tungam
ah R

egistered 
Players 
K

ids that are playing at outside clubs such as R
ennie, M

ulw
ala and Tungam

ah and are w
ishing to play Friday 

N
ight Football, need to register and pay fees to their hom

e club. These fees w
ill cover you in regards to insurance 

w
hile playing Friday N

ight Football. Y
ou w

ill need to em
ail rkvodusek@

hotm
ail.com

 to let her know
, so w

hen 
com

pleting team
 allocations you w

ill be included.  
 A

uskick 
A

ll kids not old enough to play Friday N
ight Football and are w

ishing to participate in A
uskick need to register via 

the A
uskick w

ebsite. A
uskick paym

ents and packs are not organised through Y
D

LL. 

 U
nder 12 (2004>2005) Sunday Yarraw

onga Junior Football 
If you are playing in the U

12 on a S
unday, do not register through Y

D
LL, but through Y

arraw
onga Junior Football 

w
ebsite.  

 A
ge G

roups 
U

12: B
orn betw

een 1/01/2004 > 31/12/2005 
U

10: B
orn betw

een 1/01/2006 > 31/12/2007 
U

8:  B
orn betw

een 1/1/2008 > 17/04/2009 
 R

egistrations close Friday - 24
th M

arch  
 H

and out Jum
pers and M

eet your C
oach Friday - 8th A

pril  
 Season w

ill com
m

ence - 14th A
pril. 

 M
ake sure you join our Facebook page “Yarraw

onga &
 D

istrict 
Little League” to receive inform

ation during the season. 
  Please direct all enquiries to K

aren at rkvodusek@
hotm

ail.com
 


